
December 5, 2023

Re: WISEstaff Correction

Dear Department of Public Instruction,

This data errata letter is to correct the following assignments for the 2022-2023 school
year.

● Michael Knapp (867489) was reported as not having a valid license for a Special
Education Teaching assignment. He is licensed Cross Categorical, Emotional
Behavioral Disabilities and Intellectual Disabilities MCEA/EAA.

● Teresa Pirillo’s (864035) assignment was reported incorrectly as an Occupational
Therapist and should have been reported as a Physical Therapist.

● Melanie Sickinger’s (73024) assignment was reported incorrectly as a Special
Education Program Coordinator and should have been reported as a Social
Emotional Learning Consultant.

● Erin Devenport’s (736127) assignment was reported incorrectly as a Special
Education Program Coordinator and should have been reported as a School
Psychologist.

Thank you for your help in resolving this.

Rochelle Blindauer
Chief People Officer
CESA 6
rblindauer@ceas6.org
920-236-0569
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